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Prescribed Auditor Reports for Medical Schemes
Registered auditors of medical schemes are advised that the Council for Medical Schemes (CMS) has published the prescribed auditor report templates effective for the 2014 financial year, on 27 November 2014.
These statutory auditor reports have been developed by the CMS in consultation with the Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors′ (the IRBA) Committee for Auditing Standards (the CFAS) and its Medical Schemes Task Group, which includes auditors of medical schemes:

· ISA 700 auditor report template: Report on the Financial Statements

· ISA 800 and ISRE 2410 auditor report template: Report on Parts 4 to 10 of the Annual Statutory Return

· ISAE 3000 (Revised) auditor report template: Assurance Report on Compliance with Sections 36(5) and 36(8) of the Act

· ISA 810 auditor report template: Report on the Summary Financial Statements

These auditor report templates are effective for year-ends of medical schemes ending on and after 31 December 2014.

The auditor reports may be downloaded from the IRBA website at www.irba.co.za
Proposed Guide for Registered Auditors: Engagements on the Annual Financial Statements and Annual Statutory Returns of a Medical Scheme
The CFAS approved the release of the Proposed Guide for Registered Auditors: Engagements on the Annual Financial Statements and Annual Statutory Returns of a Medical Scheme (this proposed Guide) on 26 November 2014, for exposure for public comment by 10 February 2015.

This proposed Guide deals with the special circumstances applicable to a medical scheme, including the nature, characteristics and transactions of a medical scheme, and the nature of an engagement to report thereon. No audit guide previously existed in South Africa for the audit of a medical scheme

How to Comment

Stakeholders are invited to submit written comments to the IRBA. All comments will be considered a matter of public record. Comments should be submitted to the IRBA by 10 February 2015 to standards@irba.co.za.

The exposure draft may be downloaded from the IRBA website. Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact the Standards Department by email: standards@irba.co.za. 

Imran Vanker

Director: Standards

About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.
The statutory responsibility of the CFAS is to assist the IRBA to develop, maintain, adopt, issue or prescribe auditing pronouncements; to consider relevant international changes by monitoring developments by other auditing standard-setting bodies and sharing information where requested; and to promote and ensure the relevance of auditing pronouncements.


	


